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What's Coming Up! 

Week 4 

Tuesday 14th August 

Fernleigh hosting K-2 com-

bined collegiate meeting. 

Wednesday 15th August 

School Swimming - after 

school pick up at the pool 

Friday 17th August 

Library 

Week 5– Book Week 

Tuesday 21st August 

Cooking $4 

Wednesday 22nd August 

School Swimming – after 

school pick up at the pool. 

Thursday 23rd August 

Book Character Parade 

9.45am 

Friday 24th August 

No Library 

 

Bangalow BBQ Blue Grass Festival – This SATURDAY 

This Saturday 18th August we organising and running a game 

at the BBQ Blue Grass Festival. For this game to run success-

fully we will need support throughout the day. Please fill out 

the attached sheet and return by Wednesday. Every adult vol-

unteer receives a wrist band giving them free entry into the 

festival. We do ask that you don't leave your child at the game 

while you are helping or are off enjoying the festival.  Instruc-

tions for the game will be provided on the day. So please do-

nate a little of your Saturday. If you have any questions see 

Mrs McClymont. 

Book Fair/Parade – Find Your Treasure 

Our book fair is fast approaching (starts next Monday) and 

there is much excitement in and around the library. Students 

may purchase books from the Book Fair before school from 9-

9.30am. Our annual Book Character Parade will take place 

next Thursday morning starting at 9.45am. We will conclude 

the parade with a shared morning tea. Please bring a plate to 

share. The library will be opened on this day for parents and 

community members to attend. The  schools receives a per-

centage of the sales, to purchase new books for our library, so 

the more books we sell the more books we receive for our  

library. 

Student Cooking 

Next Tuesday the students will cook/make Sushi for lunch. To 

assist with buying the right amount of ingredients please send 

$4 in to school before next Monday if your child wishes to eat 

sushi for lunch. 



Together We Grow 

Learning in Action 

The 3-6 students have 
welcomed Denise into 
the classroom to teach 
them about design and 
sewing. They are making 
their own worry monsters 
and are absolutely loving 
it. Thank you Denise. 

P&C News 

Next P&C Meeting is 

on Thursday 13th  

September at 2.30pm. 

  

 

Kindergarten Enrolment 2018 

We are taking enrolments for Kindergarten 

2019 now! If you have a child starting school 

next year (or if you know anyone that is look-

ing to enrol next year from our school area) 

please call the school on 66878267 or speak 

to Mrs Reid or Mrs McClymont.  Our transi-

tion to school program will start this term with 

four half day sessions and will continue in 

Term 4 with full days. Our transition to school 

program aims to develop foundations for 

learning and establish parent partnerships for 

a smooth and positive transition to kindergar-

ten.  

Our transition Program is open to all four and 

five year old children who are considering 

Kindergarten in 2018 and may be considering 

Fernleigh Public School.  

Children need to bring a hat, drink, piece of 

fruit and something for lunch. Please ensure 

your child is dressed appropriately with 

closed in shoes and sun safe clothing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting In and Out of Cars  

Please ensure your child always gets in and 

out of the car through the Safety Door. This is 

the rear kerb-side door of the car. Never al-

low your child to get in and out of the car on 

the traffic side. Please park cars on the 

school side of the road. Your child should re-

main in the car until an adult opens the Safe-

ty Door.   

 Help your child buckle up. Make sure their 

seatbelt is not twisted. It is a good habit to 

make sure all passengers are securely buck-

led into a child car seat, booster seat or seat-

belt before you start the car.  

 Never leave a child of any age in a vehicle 

without adult supervision. Children could play 

games with car controls that may lead to dan-

ger.  

Please note U-turns in a school zone are also 

illegal. 

Thank you for keeping our children safe!   

 

 


